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72hr waiting periods are a form of control, not safety.  If you want people to be safe, 

they need access to their firearms asap. There have already been incidences where 

people were under threat from domestic violence, went to purchase firearms to 

protect themselves, and were murdered because they were defenseless due to 

waiting on government approval to enact God given rights, our 2nd Amendment. 

Criminals do not care about laws.  Do not infringe on the American people's rights! 

There are already thousands of gun laws.  


